
 

Sign up for the PSAT today! 

All JUNIORS are Taking the PSAT and 
do not need to sign up. 

 Attention Sophomores: You are 
Invited to sign up by scanning the QR 

code below. 

When:  Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

Where:  Stuart Career Tech High 
School 

Time:  During the school day 

Cost:  $18 (cash or check) 

Any 10th grade student interested in taking the 
PSAT must sign up using the QR code by 
September 9, 2022 If you have any questions, 
see your College/Career Counselor. 

PSAT/NMSQT 

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-

nmsqt?excmpid=vt-00057 

 

 


